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13th September 2017 

 

Y3 Crucible Visit Wednesday 8th November 2017 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

The Year 3 team are already looking forward to our next half term, when we will be learning all 

about the place of the arts in cultures around the world. 

In order to provide opportunities for some hands on experience, we have arranged for the children 

to visit the Crucible Theatre for the day on Wednesday 8th November 2017. As part of the day, 

children will participate in a drama workshop led by the Crucible staff, take a tour around the 

theatre and work towards gaining a Discover Arts Award which aims to help young people discover 

the arts in the world around them. These are really exciting opportunities for the children to get in 

touch with their creative side and understand the importance of the arts in our lives. 

We will be leaving school promptly at 8.40am, so we ask that your children arrive by 8.30am on the 

day of the trip. We will aim to be back by 3.20pm. Your child will need a packed lunch (no glass 

bottles or fizzy drinks please) and may wish to bring a snack. It is essential that your child also wears 

a warm coat and sensible shoes as we will be walking to and from school. We would appreciate any 

parents who are able to help with walking with the children. 

To cover the cost of the ticket, we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.00 which must be 

paid through ParentPay (and may be paid in instalments of your choice) by Friday 27th October. 

Unfortunately, if we have not collected sufficient funds by Friday 27th October, the trip will be 

cancelled.   

We are conscious of the degree of financial support that we ask parents for throughout the course of 

the year and as such this will be the principal cost that we ask for your help with this year. On the 

bottom of this letter is a table which indicates our current planned trips, as well as estimated times 

and approximate cost.  Please note,  this is subject to change and will be confirmed nearer the time. 

Please complete and return the reply slip below to the school office as soon as possible. 

Thank you, 

D Allen, L Jenkins, A Beauchamp and H Walton 

mailto:enquiries@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk


 

 

Planned Year 3 Trips 2017-18 

Planned Trip Approximate time Cost 

Crucible Theatre Visit 8th November 2017 £9.00 (exact) 
Sheffield Cathedral 

Singing Concert 
12th December 2017 N/A 

‘Black Boot Bart’ Pirate 
Visit 

Spring 2018 £2.50 (approximate 
based on past years) 

Weston Park Museum 
Visit 

Summer 2018 N/A 

 

 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 

Y3 Crucible Visit Wednesday 8th November 2017 

 

Name of child ………………………………………………………………..  Class ……………………………………….. 

Please tick the appropriate box.  

I give permission for my child to visit the Crucible on Wednesday 8th November 2017. 

I do not give permission for my child to visit the Crucible on Wednesday 8th November 2017. 

I am willing to make a voluntary contribution of £9.00 via ParentPay by Friday 27th October 2017.  

My child is in receipt of free school dinners and will require a school packed lunch. 

I would like to volunteer to walk the children to/from the theatre. 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………….. (Parent / Carer)  Date …………………………………………. 

 

 
 
 
 


